
 

 

 
- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – 

 
Guam Football Association is proud to announce that the 2006 CarsPlus GFA Robbie 
Webber Youth Soccer League will commence on Saturday, February 11, 2006 at the 
GFA fields in Harmon and Tiyan. 
 
According to GFA President Richard Lai, “This Spring, GFA is privileged to have 
CarsPlus as this season’s corporate sponsor of this youth league. The youth league is the 
largest event sponsored by GFA with 13 clubs and over 100 teams participating in six 
divisions for players ages 4 - 16. GFA anticipates over 1,000 kids playing in this 
upcoming Spring Season. The GFA Robbie Webber Youth Soccer League has been 
played over the past 15 years and is the foundation of soccer on Guam.” 
 
The youth soccer clubs participating are: Cobras, Crushers, Dededo, Hyundai, Navy 
MWR Barracudas, Quality, Sidekicks, Southern Heat, Strykers, Tigers, Wings, and 
Wolverines. 
 
In support of the youth league, GFA will be sponsoring a free introductory coaches clinic 
for all new coaches and parent volunteers. The clinics will be held on Saturday, January 
28 and Saturday, February 4, 2006 from 3pm – 5pm at the Tiyan field behind the Guam 
Main Facility. The clinics will be conducted by GFA National Team coaches and will 
cover the basics of soccer. Please call the office to sign up. 
 
For more information on the youth league, clubs, or clinics, please contact the GFA 
Office 922-5423 or email info@guamfootball.com 
 

- END RELEASE – 
 
 
CONTACT: 
Joe Cepeda 
Guam Football Association Director 
Office: 646-4918 / 4553 
Facsimile: 649-9479 
Email: joe@starpressguam.com 
 
 


